
 

The seminar on the topic “New Travel far from COVID-19”, by the Tourism Industry and Hospitality 
Management program, the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences. 

On September 16th, 2020, the Tourism Industry and Hospitality Management program, the Faculty of 
Humanities and Social Sciences by the fourth year students held the seminar on the topic “New Travel 
far from COVID-19”. In this seminar, Dr. Weera Weerasophon, the Vice-Dean for Student Affairs and Culture 
presided over the seminar.  Moreover, Khun Film Rattapoom Tokongsup came as the guest speaker for 
this seminar for giving the knowledge for the tourism management in many styles during the spread of 
the COVID-19. This workshop set in the Chorkaew conference room, building 31, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat 
University.  


